
 
 

School/Bus Rule 
 

Cover your mouth and nose with a cloth face cover when on the bus and 
school.  

• You could spread COVID-19 to others even if you do not feel sick. 
• Everyone is required to wear a cloth face cover when riding the bus. 
• The cloth face cover is meant to protect other people in case you are 

infected. 
• Close contact with others on the school bus (unless of the same 

household) is prohibited and violation will be considered a serious 
offense.  

School Rule 
 

Limiting face-to-face contact with others is the best 
way to reduce the spread of coronavirus disease 
2019 (COVID-19). 

Social distancing, also called “physical distancing,” 
means keeping space between yourself and other 
people outside of your home. 

To practice social or physical distancing stay at least 6 feet (about 2 arms’ 
length) from other people. 

In addition to everyday steps to prevent COVID-19, keeping space between you 
and others is one of the best tools we have to avoid being exposed to this virus 
and slowing its spread locally and across the country and world. 

Close contact with others at school indoor and out is prohibited and 
violation will be considered a serious offense.  Since people can spread the 
virus before they know they are sick, it is important to stay away from others 
when possible, even if you—or they—have no symptoms.  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
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